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School Motto: With Pride We Strive
 

WELCOME BACK 
We had a very smooth start to the term, with 
all students settling back quickly into the 
school routines.  
It is going to be another busy term with 
activities and events including: 

 NAPLAN tests  

 Student Reports  

 The interschool cross country 

 The Year 6 and Pre-Primary assemblies  

 Eisteddfod for our Choir 

 Plus the many other happenings associated 
with a school term these days. 

 
NAPLAN 
The Years 3 and 5 students will be 
participating in the NAPLAN 
testing programme next week 
(May 15-17).  

 

 
STUDENT COUNCILLORS  
Last term’s councillors, Izzy and 
Luke, did a wonderful job and 
learned new skills as councillors 
and it is now time for our next 
two school student leaders to 
take on this special leadership 
role within the school. We wish 
to congratulate and welcome 
Zoe and Angus to the school 
student leadership team and wish them all the 
best in their roles. 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 
We are all feeling the change in the weather and the 
children are starting to come dressed up for the 
colder days. Sometimes this can mean a drift away 
from the school uniform, with a diversity of leggings, 
jumpers and hoodies starting to appear. If you need 
to revisit the School’s Uniform Policy there is a copy 
of it on the school website. 
If your child does come to the school not in school 
uniform a ‘Student Dress Code Notice’ will be given 
to them to take home. 
Could you please ensure that your children 
maintain our close conformity to the school 
uniform?  
Please label all clothing so it can be easily 
identified. 

NO LUNCH ORDERS - CENTRAL LUNCH BAR 
The Central Lunch Bar unfortunately will provide 
their last lunch order day for our school this Friday 
May 11.  They have asked for this thank you note 
to be included in this newsletter. 
“The Central Lunch Bar has offered a lunch 
ordering service to Clifton Park Primary school, 
since mid-2016. Thank you to all those students 
and parents who have ordered their lunches on 
Fridays. Unfortunately the participation rate has 
dropped to the point that the service is no longer 
viable for us. We wish everyone at Clifton Park 
Primary the best for the remainder of the school 
year. Thanks.” 
Adrian and Angela Gray. 
 

On behalf of the school I 
wish to thank Adrian and 
Angela for the 
opportunity that they 
delivered for our school 
and for the excellent 
service that they 
provided.  
 

TERM PLANNER  
A copy of the Term 2 Planner is included in this 
newsletter, it can also be found on the webpage 
and skoolbag app. Please place it in a handy 
position for future reference. 
  

 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 

 

May  

14 P&C Meeting 7pm 

15-17 NAPLAN (Yr 3 and 5) 

25 Year 6 Assembly 

 

June 

4 WA Day – Public Holiday 
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GIVE A DAMN GIVE A CAN 
As part of “Give A Damn, Give A Can” campaign we have a collection box in the school 
office. If you are able to send along some cans to support this worthwhile charity we are 
happy to collect them and pass them on. 
 
PARENT WORKSHOPS / INFORMATION SESSIONS 
Further down in our community news section of this newsletter you can read about several workshops being 
offered locally that may be of interest to you. Have a look! 
 
STUDENT BANKING  

A representative from the ANZ Bank, Australind will be in the school corridor between 
8:30am and 8:50am to assist with your child’s banking. Term 2 dates are Thursday 
May 10 and Thursday June 21. These dates are on the term planner. This is a 
meaningful way to teach your child to save by banking at the school every month. New 

customers are welcome. For more information please contact ANZ Australind Branch. Ph: 6164 2303. 
 

ANZAC REFLECTION 

The school service was another wonderful tribute to our past and present service personnel. All students, 
community members and staff who had a part to play in the service did a marvellous job and helped make 
it a meaningful and fitting event.  Our school community again shone by donating flowers, making the 
wreaths or by simply attending. Thank you!  The guest speakers, student readers, choir, trumpet player 
and displays were all of a high standard, whilst our student leaders hosted it all confidently, competently 
and respectfully.  
Thank you to the following parents who assisted with making the wreaths: Lorelle Bray, Kylie Crawford, 
Gail Ennor, Kristy Hamilton, Jodie Harkness, Nyrang and Ashley Lindroth, Karen Phillips, Selina Prosser 
and Jessica Willets. 

 

School ANZAC Wreaths 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ANZAC Day Parade 

 
 

 

Ric Gates 

PRINCIPAL 

 

Head Boy Jarvis, and Head Girl Abbey laid a 
wreath on behalf of the school. 

A group of students, parents, grandparents and 
staff members marched in the City of Bunbury 

Parade on ANZAC day and represented the school 
with pride and respect. 
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GIVE A DAMN  
GIVE A CAN 

 

As part of “Give A Damn, Give A Can” campaign we 
have a collection box in the school office. If you are 
able to send along some cans to support this 
worthwhile charity we are happy to collect them and 
pass them on. 

  

 
The uniform shop will be open in Term 2  

on the following date: 
 

Monday 11th June  
 

OPENING TIME 

2:45pm - 3:15pm 
Our uniform shop is located in the undercover 

area in the canteen  
 

School Uniform Order Forms are available at the 

front office. Complete and place them in the 

uniform box in the front office and they will be 

processed as soon as possible. 

 

Lauree Sims 
Uniform Coordinator 

Monday – Friday 
during school hours 

PH: 0400 239 144 
 



  

 
  
 

  

  

  



  

 
  
 

 

  

 

 

  

 



  

 
  
 

TERM PLANNER         TERM TWO 

Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat Sun 

1 30 April  
School 
Development Day 
 

1 May 
Students resume 
 

2 3 4 5 6 

2 7 May 
Uniform Shop Open 
2:45pm-3:15pm 

8 
P&C Mother’s Day 
Stall 

9 
P&C Mother’s Day 
Stall 

10 
ANZ Student Banking 

11 12 13 
 
 

3 14 May 
P&C Meeting 

15 
NAPLAN (Yr 3 & Yr5) 

16 
NAPLAN (Yr 3 & Yr5) 

17 
NAPLAN (Yr 3 & Yr5) 

18 19 20 

4 21 May 22 23 24 25 
TA2 Assembly 2pm 

26 27 

5 28 May 29 
 

30 31 1 June 2 3 

6 4 June  
WA Day 

5 6 7 8 9 10 

7 11 June 
Uniform Shop Open 
2:45pm-3:15pm 

12 13 14 15 
Eisteddfod (Choir) 

16 17 

8 18 June 19 20 
*Dental Screening 
 PP, Yr3 & Yr 6 
*Council Meeting 
*P&C Meeting 

21 
ANZ Student Banking 
 

22 
PP Assembly 2pm  

23 24 

9 25 June 26 27 
Cross Country 
(selected students) 

28 29 
Students last day 

30 1 
July 

H 2 July 3 4 5 6 7 8 

H 9 July 10 11 12 13 14 15 
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